
File No. 15-0314 

ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE REPORT relative to plans for an equestrian staging 
area and recreational trails for the Lopez Canyon bufferlands and projected timeframe for post­
closure stability and environmental restoration for the Lopez Canyon landfill site. 

Recommendations for Council action: 

1. NOTE and FILE the Bureau of Sanitation (BOS) report dated August 25, 2015, in response to 
Motion (Fuentes - Huizar), relative to the Lopez Canyon landfill equestrian project and post­
closure stability and environmental restoration. 

2. INSTRUCT the BOS, in collaboration with the Bureau of Engineering, Department of 
Recreation and Parks, and other relevant departments, to: 

a. Finalize design plans for recreation trails and access points at the Lopez Canyon 
bufferlands with input from the community and Council District Seven. 

b. Identify funding needs for the project and additional sources of funding other than the 
amenities fund. 

c. Report to Council with the results of the final design plans and community outreach. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted by the BOS. Neither the City Administrative Officer nor 
the Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report. 

Community Impact Statement None submitted. 

(Arts, Parks and River Committee waived consideration of the above matter) 

Summary 

At the public hearing held on September 16, 2015, the Energy and Environment Committee 
considered a BOS report dated August 25 1, 2015, in response to Motion (Fuentes - Huizar), relative 
to plans for an equestrian staging area and recreational trails for the Lopez Canyon bufferlands and 
projected timeframe for post-closure stability and environmental restoration for the Lopez Canyon 
landfill site. BOS staff gave the Committee a presentation on the matter. After an opportunity for 
public comment, the Committee recommended that Council note and file the BOS report and instruct 
the BOS to finalize design plans, identify funding, and report to Council with final design plan and 
community outreach. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 



Respectfully Submitted , 

~~ 
ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 
MEMBER ~ 

FUENTES: YES 

BLUMENFIELD: YES 

CEDILLO: ABSENT 

KORETZ: ABSENT 

O'FARRELL: YES 
SG 
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